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Stolen Store Reward Cards and Suspicious Activity in Parklands
Drive
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Several stolen store reward cards and a Triple-A membership card were found Monday, May 8 in the parking
lot of Parklands Office Park.

The cards belonged to a Milford woman who told police that her purse had been stolen from an office
building in Orange earlier the same day. The victim's credit cards were used in Norwalk and online that day.

A building manager for the office park at Parklands Drive told police that between 5 and 5:30 p.m. that day,
four suspicious people entered at least two offices in the building. (The office park now has one building in
use, the other one is being torn down, to be replaced by a nursing home.)

Police are continuing to look into the matter, but they say they don't know whether or not there's a connection
between the four people and the stolen cards.
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